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August 12, 2015 

 

NOTICE 15-065 

Release 7.9 – Use of ICE Span and Legacy SPAN Array Files in PC-SPAN1
 

 

On August 20, 2015, effective for the business of August 21, 2015, ICE Clear US (ICUS) will 
implement a system release (Version 7.9). The primary impact of this release is the replacement 
of CME SPAN with ICE SPAN.  Refer to CM Notice # 15-063.  Anyone who will be processing 
the newly formatted SP6 array files in CME PC SPAN must download an updated version of the 
CME SPAN organizational master.   
 
The updated PC-SPAN organizational master is available for download through the CME 
Group's web site or can be accessed directly by clicking here.  The file should be downloaded 
to the C:/Span4/Master directory on the computer running PC-SPAN. 
  
If you have questions or need assistance with downloading the updated PC-SPAN 
organizational master, please contact Bruce Domash, Risk Director at 312-836-5709, or Mark 
Duce at 312-836-6713. 
 

FOR MORE INFORMATION 
ICE Clear US 
ICEClearUS@theice.com  

(212) 748-4001 
(312) 836-6777 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                                           
1
 SPAN® is a registered trademark of Chicago Mercantile Exchange Inc., used herein under license. 

Chicago Mercantil Exchange Inc. assumes no liability in connection with the use of SPAN by any person 
or entity. 
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